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AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), Ambassador María Zavala Valladares, Permanent Representative of Peru to the OAS, wishes to inform them that a meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, August 11, 2009, at 10:00 a.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.  Among other matters to be considered is the presentation of the Committee’s Work Plan for 2009-2010 (CP/CAAP-3016/09).  The order of business for the meeting will be distributed in due course.
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